
August 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. George Costello 

11060 Stuart Mill Road 

Oakton, VA  22124 

 

Dear Mr. Costello: 

 

Thank you for your August 19, 1996 letter to the Review Board.  This letter is to acknowledge 

receipt of your correspondence. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


